
Dear Sirs and Madames, 

I would like to offer my strong OPPOSITION to the bill HB2927 which would aim at 

implementing the popular vote.  We are not a democracy, per se.  We are a democratic 
republic.  Don't mess with the Constitution.  

Please vote NO and oppose the bill HB2927. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Molly Klein 

Milton Freewater, Oregon 

 


